
MESSAGE FROM MAYOR GLENN SINGER 

Regarding Flooding Season in Golden Beach 

 
                    September 22, 2017 

Dear Residents, 

 

It is important for us all to be aware that during the autumn months tidewaters in 

South Florida are the highest of the year.  As September winds to a close the waters 

have already begun to rise.  November 5th is projected as the highest tide of the year, 

often referred to as the “King Tide.” 

 

During high tides, you may see pooling in our streets as waters rise through storm 

drains.  The Town’s storm water system will help alleviate much of these issues. 

Since these waters originate from the ocean, they can contain corrosive salt deposits 

and other contaminants.   Avoid driving through standing water if it is possible to do 

so without causing a danger to yourself or others. 

 

Please understand that with severe rainstorms, combined with high tides, our pumps 

may become inundated and water may back-up temporarily.  This is issue will 

resolve as conditions improve and pumps are allowed to catch up. 

 

Hurricane Irma left a wake of downed trees and branches; help keep our drains 

running smoothly by being sure to leave any storm debris that you would like 

collected two feet away from the curb.  This will help prevent leaves, branches and 

other waste from washing into the street and clogging drains. 

 

Please feel free to reach out to Town Hall with any questions or concerns that you 

may have at (305)932-0744. 

 

 

Thank you, 

Mayor Glenn Singer 


